NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLACE: City Hall, 120 Short Street, Panorama Park, lowa
DATE: June 17, 2024 TIME: 7:00 p.m.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROJECT AWARD FOR PHASE 2 OF THE SANITARY SEWER
REHABILITATION PROJECT FOR THE CITY OF PANORAMA PARK, IOWA

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Council of the City of Panorama Park has set a date for a public hearing to award
Phase 2 of the Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation Project. This hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 17,
2024 at City Hall, 120 Short Street, Panorama Park, lowa 52722. At that time, the council will receive
comments for or against said project. The meeting agenda will be available at https://panoramaparkiowa.com.
Comments from citizens will be heard at the hearing. Written comments must be filed at the Panorama Park
City Hall, 120 Short Street, Panorama Park, lowa 52722 no later than 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 17th, 2024.

In addition, written comments can be forwarded to the clerk at the above address.



